
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Our Ref: 4/52/CDPB1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
24 October 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

CONSULTATION: PROPOSED DISABLED PARKING BAY, QUEEN’S WAY, KIRKBYMOORSIDE 

 
Please find attached a plan showing a proposed disabled parking bay on Queen’s Way in Kirkbymoorside. 
 
The proposal is to introduce a single disabled parking bay to assist a nearby resident who struggles to find a 
parking space sufficiently close to their property. 
 
To enable the proposal to be progressed I would be grateful to receive your comments in writing within 28 days. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Philip Sharp 

Project Engineer  

 

Richard Marr, Area Manager 

Highways and Transportation 

Area 4 – Pickering Office 

Beansheaf Industrial Park 
Tofts Road, Kirby Misperton 
MALTON, North Yorkshire 
YO17 6BG 

Tel: 0300 131 2 131 

Email:Area4.KirbyMisperton@northyorks.gov.uk 
Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk 
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